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TO: INTERESTED VENDORS 

 

FROM: MIKE MILLER 

 

DATE: APRIL 1
ST
, 2008 

 

RE: COUNTY JAIL LOCKS 

. 

 

 

Tuscola County will be taking bids for the replacement of 7 electronic locks at the Counties Jail. 

The following specifications shall be considered in your bid: 

 

 

 

1. Locks shall be new Folger Adam model 56EL or 56ELL 120vac. only. 

2. Bid is to include shipping to the County. 

3. Locks to be keyed to our code. (Will provide code to awarded vendor). 

4. Installation will be provided by the County. 

5. Please provide the cost option of rebuilding our current locks, if provided by your company.  

6. Rebuilt option of our current locks must carry a minimum of a 1 year warranty. 
 

 

 

 

All bids must be submitted in a Closed Sealed Envelope by 4:30pm April 18
th
,2008. Please send bids to Mike 

Miller 207 E. Grant St. Caro, MI 48723. Bids must be labeled “JAIL LOCKS” on the exterior of the envelope. 

 

Any questions please call Mike Miller at 989-672-3756. 
 

Tuscola County reserves the right to reject any and all bids, and to except the bid(s) that is in the best interest of 

the County. Any vender or parties who bids under this policy are doing so of their own free will and without 

liability to the County. A bid may be awarded to a higher bidder for reasons such as, but not limited to: quality, 

service, reliability, convenience, dependability, etc. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


